
 

Collaboration with Workers Educations Association (WAE) 

 

Ore Valley are collaborating with WEA to bring educational opportunities for all to the local 

area.  The courses being offered are free for all to attend and will include the following two 

subjects:  

Science for a Successful Scotland and Supporting children’s Numeracy 

 

The aim of these courses is to promote the introduction of science topics in an 

interesting, inspiring, and engaging way in community settings, colleges, and schools.  The 

resource was designed for learners who are likely to face barriers to learning or want to 

return to learning.  It was also developed with ‘Family Learning’ in mind to help parents help 

their children with their own learning in sciences and increasing their science capital. 

 

https://numeracyforallab.ca/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc-nd/3.0/

